
When cultures come together, something beautiful is created.
On 8th November 2024, Carmel Convent, Delhi witnessed a great
display of culture, diversity and cross-continental friendship. Four
guests - Monsignore Huber, Sr. Marie-Sophie, Sr. Anke and Sr. Birgit -
from Germany, accompanied by the Superior General of the Apostolic
Carmel Congregation Sr. Nirmalini A.C., were invited to our school to
foster a bond between our communities.
The ceremony began with the auspicious lighting of the lamp, followed
by invoking God’s blessing via a prayer dance. The students then
marvellously showcased the vast and diverse Indian culture by putting
on a fashion show and folk dance, highlighting the various states of
India. 
A presentation emphasizing the profound relationship between India
and Germany and between Carmel Convent School and St. Gertrudis in
Ellwangen was one of the event's highlights. The guests were then
invited to plant some saplings to symbolise the strengthened
friendship. The event was a huge success and it was our honour to
host the guests.
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